
 
 

21 October 2020 

 

Dear Year 8 Parents/Carers 

 

Further to the letter you received earlier this evening confirming Year 8 isolating, here is               

an outline of the next two weeks for Year 8 We fully appreciate the disruptive nature of                 

this decision and our focus now is on ensuring we replicate the school day for all Year 8                  

students at home and protect the delivery of the curriculum. 

 

How can parents/carers help?  Where possible: 

● provide a quiet space for your child to work 

● support your child by encouraging them to keep their daily routine 

● support your child in taking a break from their work 

● check on their work completed each day 

● check your child’s books each day 

 

All Year 8s should follow their timetable 

● Teachers will deliver a 45 minute lesson using Google Classroom and Google            

Meets.  

● The day will run as normal with lessons from tomorrow morning P1. 

 

Our ​Learning@Home guide goes into more detail. Should you have any questions please             

do not hesitate to contact us at school. 

 

For queries about: Name Contact: 

Safeguarding Mrs K Crocker crockerk@skdrive.org 

Courses, assignments or 

resources 

 Subject Teachers 

Access to online library 

resources 

Ms Wyld wyldl@skdrive.org 

Technology related Mr A Francis-Black francisblacka@skdrive.org 

SEND Mrs F Slater slaterf@skdrive.org 

Curriculum Miss K Richards richardsk@skdrive.org 

Learning@Home resources Miss K Richards richardsk@skdrive.org 

Personal well being  Tutor or Head of House / Head       

of Sixth Form 

General queries  school@skdrive.org 
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Free School Meals  kilgallond@skdrive.org 

Sixth Form Geraint Davies daviesg@skdrive.org 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Justin Humphreys 

Headteacher 
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